
 
Email : hkps.friends@yahoo.com.hk 
Fax :  2636 0020 c/o Dr. H. M. Cheung, Department of Paediatrics,  
                  Prince of Wales Hospital 
 
 
Name :      (Chinese)   
  
Institution :   Occupation :  
 
Corresponding address:    
  
 
 
Telephone:    

 
Email   

 
Activities interested in  ( please √ ) 
 

☐School talks                      ☐Professional forum 
 
☐Annual General meeting            ☐Annual Scientific meeting 
       
☐Health competition                ☐Fund-raising 
 
☐Social function                   ☐others:  

 
 
Signed:                            Date:  
 
(The email address, telephone number and corresponding address will just be used as 
communication with ‘Friends of the Hong Kong Paediatric Society) 


